

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are writing to inform you that Manassas High School was identified for CSI/ Priority as required by ESSA and the U.S. Department of Education during the 2021-2022 school year; and will therefor maintain that designation during the 2023-24 school year.

Our school is working hard with the district and the Tennessee Department of Education to increase student performance by extending the school day which will include double-dosed instruction for TN Ready tested subjects. We will increase the number of Dual Enrollment/Dual Credit course offerings for students as well as provide all students with opportunities to obtain industry certification. We encourage you to help by participating in the development and implementation of our school improvement plan and/or by joining us for our Parent University and Data Night meetings held quarterly.

Sincerely,

Eric Cooper

Principal

Together, we MUST BELIEVE!

Together, we WILL ACHIEVE!

Together, we ARE REIMAGINING 901